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Maths
During maths this week, we have

continued to practice our counting in
2's, 5's and our 10's. We have practiced
by singing songs! We used our knowledge
to create equal groups of numbers. We

discussed what we mean by ‘equal’. 

Reminders
Home learning is handed out on Friday’s. Please remember to make sure your child
places their homework book in the homework box in class by Wednesday each week
to make sure we have time to look at the amazing learning that takes place at home.

Our P.E days are still Wednesdays and Fridays. Please ensure your child has their
PE kit in school at all times as our sessions may change from time to time. 

English
This week we consolidated our

knowledge of nouns and adjectives. We
used this knowledge to create noun

phrases to plan for our acrostic poem
writing. 

History
To start our ‘School Days’ topic, we

had a tour of the school and Mrs
Corbett told us what the school used
to be like. We ended the lesson with
writing questions that we would like

to find out during our next few
lessons. 

Science
In our 'Animal Parts' scheme of work we

focused this week on labelling body parts. We
learnt more about these different groups of

animals; mammals, amphibians, birds,
invertebrates and reptiles and compared how
body parts differ between species of animals.

We started by labelling the parts of the human
body collectively before having a go at labelling

the body parts of a chosen animal. 

P.E
In our Friday's PE lesson we will be

starting to think and practise
sporting activities for our upcoming
Sports Day in May. These activities

will include running, throwing and
jumping. 

CHESTNUTS 

Art
We recreated art work from the
artist ‘James Rizzi’ this week. We

discussed what we enjoyed about his
work. We used his ideas to create
faces on our skyscraper buildings. 


